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School Games Award

Friday 6th December we are 
celebrating our achievements! We 

achieved the GOLD School 
Games Award and PLATINUM 

Arts Award.  The children will be 
doing arts and PE activities 

during the day and we would like 
you to join us for Wake Up Shake 
Up in the playground at 8.30.  Get 
your day off to a great start and 

come and join in. 

Attendance W.C 25 November 2019

Billesley Bug Club Class 
competition! 

Which class will have read the 
most books? 

We are over half way through the 
competition and children are 

doing really well with reading lots 
of books each week! The class 

with the highest number of books 
read will win a prize and the 

winning class of KS1 and KS2 will 
win a huge hamper full of goodies 
for their classrooms to celebrate 

their efforts with reading! 
Keep logging in and make your 

class Bug Club winners! 
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Billesley Bug Club Class 
competition! 

School Games Award

On Friday 6th December Gymnastics Club will be 
cancelled due to the Christmas fayre.

http://www.billesley.bham.sch.uk


Reading at BillesleyReading at Billesley
The buzz for reading at Billesley has never 
been stronger! In every lesson, in every 
classroom, reading is at the heart of what 
we do! Our children are starting to think 
more and more about their own personal 
response to the books they read - we are 
encouraging children to question what they 
are reading, make predictions and create a 
picture in their minds as they read! This 
approach to reading is really helping 
children deepen their understanding of 
what is being read by stepping into the 
character's shoes!

Not only is reading continue to flourish in 
classrooms, children have been working 
exceptionally hard to record in their 
reading diaries! As a result, Home Reading 
is greater than it's ever been... and that's 
down to YOU too! Keep encouraging your 
children to read more and more home: if a 
child reads for 20 minutes a night, they will 
encounter over a million words per year! 
Please ensure that your child is bringing 
their reading diary to school every day! If 
your child has lost their diary, they are 50p 
from the front office!

We also have a new challenge for the 
pupils in preparation for Book Week: 
children have been asked to bring in a 
book they no longer read for the 'Big 
Billesley Book Swap'! The children will be 
looking at books from other classes so 
they can choose one to take home to read! 
We can't wait!

We look forward to updating you again on 
all things reading! Again, thank you for 
inspiring your children to read more at 
home!

-Mr Tyler



Sports AmbassadorsSports Ambassadors
We are Safiya, Mario, Daniel and Willow, and we applied for the role of Sports 

Ambassadors.  We were successful and  went to Bishop Challoner's for our first 
training session, and learnt different games  to do back at school.  The games 
were really fun, and we have already introduced Personal Best challenges at 

lunchtime to get children more active. We are looking forward to getting 
everyone involved in Wake Up Shake Up next Friday morning in the playground. 

Hope to see you there!
Billesley Sports Ambassadors.





Boys and Girls do you want something 
interesting to do? Something fun? 

Rainbows, Brownies and Guides for Girls:
https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/

Places available locally. See Mrs Miller for a 
leaflet!

Beavers and Scouts for Boys and Girls:
https://www.billesleyscouts.org.uk/

Tuesdays at HolyCross Church. See Mrs Miller 
for more information.

https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/
https://www.billesleyscouts.org.uk/

